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This year marked the 10-year anniversary for Eagle Crest 
South in La Crosse. Many of our first residents are still 
enjoying the amenities and all the social interactions 
that the Eagle Crest lifestyle has to offer. Having an 
environment where you remain active and surrounded 
by others is very therapeutic and critical for maintaining 
mental and physical health. 
Our Eagle Crest Communities are designed to allow for 
an abundance of physical and social activities, where 
everyone can live life to its fullest.
In October 2024, we broke ground on our Eagle Crest 
North expansion in Onalaska and the project is progressing right on schedule.  
Workers are currently installing siding and brick on the outside and sheetrock 
on the inside. Starting next week, we will have over 100 workers on site each 
day with all the different trades working together. 
Our Eagle Crest North expansion will host many of the same popular amenities 
offered in our existing communities and will add additional amenities such 
as a golf simulator and Virtual Reality Gaming. Our goal has always been to 
offer seniors in the La Crosse area a wonderful home and a lifestyle to meet 
everyone’s desires. 
We are blessed to be able to serve the community and offer a life enriching 
experience for our seniors and their families. 
Please consider a gift to Eagle Crest Communities in your planned giving. A 
gift to Eagle Crest Communities serves many, and it’s a great investment in the 
community. 
Have a wonderful Summer!
    ~ Todd D. Wilson, Chief Executive Officer
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OUR MISSION
Rooted in Christian Faith

Caring for Each Other
Serving the Community

OUR CORE VALUES
Teamwork
Respect
Integrity

Commitment
Love

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Sean O’Flaherty- Chair

John Robinson - Vice Chair
Pete Hansen - Treasurer

Angela Strangman - Secretary
Edward Bowen - Director
Mike Flanagan - Director

Sara Havens GHS - Director
Leah Mudler - Director

Todd Garves - CFO
Todd Wilson - CEO

OUR COMMUNITIES
Eagle Crest South

608.791.2700

Eagle Crest North
608.779.1700

Riverside
608.406.3900

The Willows
608.406.3978

Cass Street
608.796.1091

The Heights
608.526.2635

Hearten House I
608.784.4521

Hearten House II
608.784.4523

Hearten House III
608.526.6796

Heights Town Homes
608.791.2709
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Helping Eagle Crest Communities continue to provide quality, compassionate care in the Coulee Region. 
Donations are gratefully received and tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.

Name ______________________________________________________________________________________________________

Address ____________________________________________________________________________________________________

 This gift is in honor of ____________________________________________________________________________________
 This gift is in memory of _________________________________________________________________________________
 Capital Fund - supports major projects such as Eagle Crest developments.
 Legacy Fund - supports activities and special events, and enhances amenities & technology for residents.
 Tuition Incentive Program Fund - supports our recruitment and retention program.
 Employee Appreciation Fund - promotes employee appreciation. 

Special requests are always welcome!

Donations & Support

Eagle Crest Communities Donation Form
Payable to: 

Eagle Crest Communities
Mail to: 

Eagle Crest Communities
PO Box 2468

La Crosse, WI 54602-2468

Capital Fund Legacy Fund Employee Recognition Fund Tuition Incentive Program

In Memory of Peter Harman
Jackie Meyer

Tuition Incentive Fund

In Honor of Don & Marilyn Heilman: Eagle Crest 
North & Riverside Staff

Chuck & Julie Thoftne
In Memory of Ralph & Bernie Tegeler

Mary Kay Priem

Employee Appreciation Fund

PAYPAL IS AVAILABLE! 
Please visit us at: 

www.eaglecrestlife.org

Legacy Fund
Bob & Jean Marck Family Fund, 
La Crosse Community Foundation
Michael Porter

Don Betthauser

Capital Fund

Hannah Fort
Todd Garves
Amy Gerold

Chelsea Kaminski
Stephanie Larson

Haley Martin
Carin Myhre

Patrick Senzig
James Stenulson

Christina Vander Wegen
Todd Wilson

Employee  
Giving Club



From the Chaplain’s Corner: Celebrating the Joys of Summer
Summer is a season of sunshine and celebration. From patriotic holidays to 
family reunions, outdoor picnics, and garden blooms, this time of year invites 
us to step into the light—literally and figuratively.

In our long-term care community, we know that celebrations might look 
a little different than they used to, but their meaning remains the same. 
Whether it’s a shared meal in the dining room, a visit with loved ones, or a 
spirited game of trivia on a warm afternoon, each moment of joy is worth 
honoring.

Not long ago, I sat with a dear resident near the garden. She told me how, as 
a young mother, she used to host backyard picnics every summer. “Nothing 
fancy,” she said with a smile, “just watermelon, sandwiches, and whoever 
showed up.” As she watched the butterflies dance around the flowers, she 
added, “Now I don’t host the picnics—but I still get to enjoy the beauty. That’s 
enough celebration for me.”

Her words reminded me of Psalm 118:24: “This is the day that the Lord has 
made; let us rejoice and be glad in it.” Each day holds the potential for joy. And summer, with its long days and 
gentle warmth, helps us notice life’s quiet blessings: the kindness of a caregiver, the laughter of a friend, or the 
simple beauty of nature in bloom.

As chaplain, I invite you to enter this season with gratitude and open eyes. Attend a summer social, savor an ice 
cream treat, or simply sit in the sun and give thanks. We may grow older, but the joy of celebration never fades—
it simply finds new forms.

For Everything a Season,            
Pastor Linda McPeak
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In 2015, Eagle Crest South opened its doors with a vision: to create a warm, welcoming senior living 
community in the heart of La Crosse that could provide exceptional care and a vibrant lifestyle-all in one 
place. Our original four-story building offered 144 apartments, featuring Independent Living Plus, High 
Acuity Assisted Living, and Memory Care options. Designed with both comfort and convenience in mind, 
the community overlooks scenic Swift Creek and the Mississippi River, and is located just behind Emplify Health 
(Gundersen Medical Center)—placing healthcare, restaurants, shopping, and essential services just minutes away. 

By 2020, the demand for high-quality care in our region 
had grown—and so had we. Eagle Crest South expanded 
with the addition of a second building, welcoming 181 
new apartments and introducing Senior Living as a new 
option alongside expanded Assisted Living and Memory 
care services. This growth provided even more opportunities 
for residents to receive personalized support while enjoying 
beautifully designed spaces to gather, relax, and thrive. 

Today, Eagle Crest South is home to over 300 residents across two buildings, each offering a full continuum 
of care and a wide range of amenities—from cozy lounges and on-site salons to chef-prepared meals and 
engaging activities every day of the week. Residents enjoy the freedom to live on their own terms, with the peace 
of mind that personalized care and support are always nearby. 

A Look Back at the Grand  
Opening of Eagle Crest South!

June 2015 - We’re granted our Occupancy 
License and opened 80 Independent Living 
Apartments.

July 2015 - Our first Memory Care I opened 
with 18 apartments. A new option, High Acuity 
Assisted Living opened 34 apartments.

May 2016 - Due to growing need, our Memory 
Care II unit welcomed 12 new residents.

January 2020 - Eagle Crest South expanded 
to offer 180 new Senior Living, Assisted Living, 
and Memory Care apartments.

10 Years Strong
A Decade of Dedication at Eagle Crest South
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10 years. A decade. Somehow, it has passed so quickly - just like that.
The team built over the past decade is a source of immense pride for Eagle Crest South (ECS). Each staff 
member contributes significantly to creating  a compassionate and supportive environment for all those 
we serve. Over the past 10 years, our team has touched countless lives, making a profound difference in 
our community. Finding the right fit in a career is something everyone seeks, and we are proud of all 
our staff—especially the 10 team members who have been with Eagle Crest South since the very 

beginning. You are the heart and soul of Eagle Crest South.

To our residents and family members: thank you for choosing ECS and entrusting us with the care 
of your loved ones throughout the past decade. It has been an honor to be part of your lives. We are 
deeply grateful for the trust placed in us and for allowing us to share in your journey. What an incredible 

honor it is to still have 12 residents who have called ECS home since the very beginning—thank you!

As we celebrate this past decade, we also look ahead to the next one. We remain committed to providing 
the highest quality of care and support for our residents and their loved ones in the  

years to come.

Here’s to the next decade!

Brenda Aspenson
Campus Manager

Highlights From Our 10-Year Celebration Week
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